
-----Original Message----- 
From: tcs1964@icloud.com [mailto:tcs1964@icloud.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, June 11, 2014 2:16 PM 
To: Goff, Patricia (Commission) 
Subject: Agriculture keeps our rivers clean 
 
Teresa Smith 
115 Corvair Lane 
Beebe, AR 72012-9609 
 
 
June 11, 2014 
 
Patti  Goff 
Arkansas Pollution Control and Ecology Commission 
101 E. Capitol Ave., Suite 205 
Little Rock, AR 72201 
 
 
Dear Patti  Goff: 
 
If the EPA, sent in to find something wrong on this hog farm, walks away saying there are no violations, 
then why would the PC&E Commission overreact to some group of environmental extremists who just 
know something terrible is happening on that farm? Why, I ask again? 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Teresa Smith 
501-288-5800 
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